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Dear Transport Secretary,

As a British archaeologist I am horrified that the Government is continuing to press ahead with its scheme for a
highly destructive tunnel. I have read the report of the UNESCO Advisory Mission and it is clear that the
scheme would have an adverse impact on the OUV of the WHS and that a southern bypass should be further
explored. This is a scheme which has been rejected by UNESC and, 5 planning inspectors, has outraged
archaeological and heritage professionals, and which is extremely environmentally damaging. It would be
highly damaging to our country’s international reputation at a time when we are struggling.

Please take notice of all expert advice and reconsider this terrible scheme.
Yours faithfully,

Dr Rachel MacLean,





